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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary School, these should be 
reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, concerns should be reported to the Deputy 

Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 

School Trips Payments/Permissions 
Year 1 
Barnes Wetlands Centre Thursday 22nd June, please 
complete permission and payment by the 9th June via 
SCOPAY. Packed lunch required (from home or pre-
booked school lunch can be booked here also by 9th June.  
 

Year 2 
Honey Bee Apiary Thursday 15th June please complete 
permission by the 1st June via SCOPAY. Packed lunch 
required (from home or pre-booked school lunch can be 
booked here by 1st June.  
 

Year 3 
Richmond Museum and Richmond Hill on Thursday 8th 
June, please login to SCOPAY to complete the permission 
slip, packed lunch required from home.  
___________________________________________________ 

Y6 Updates 
Year 6 School Journey Meeting 
There will be a school journey information meeting on 
Thursday 8th June from 3.30pm – 4pm.  This meeting is a 
chance for you to find out what will be happening at 
Bowles and ask any questions you may have.  There will 
also be some important forms for you to fill in.  If you 
cannot make the meeting, we will have an online Google 
meet code for you so that you can join the session 
remotely.   
 

Year 6 Decades Day 
As part of their new theme (Back to the Future) next half-
term, Year 6 will be taking part in Decades Day on 
Thursday 8th June.  They will learn about life after World 
War II and about important events, technology and 
entertainment in the years that followed.  It would be 
lovely if the children could come in dressed up in the 
fashion from one of these decades: 1950s, 60s, 70s, 80s 
or 90s.  They can also bring in CDs (!) if they would like to 
play a song from one of the decades. 
Many thanks 
Miss Sweeney 
 
___________________________________________________ 

Medical Matters 
Chickenpox 
We have had a few more cases of Chickenpox in school, 
please keep an eye out for any symptoms. If your child 
does contract Chickenpox they will need to stay at home 
until the spots have all scabbed over.  
 

 
 

Attendance 
The previous week’s attendance; 

CLASS % 

Friendship 97.50 

Endurance 97.41 

Peace 94.58 

Forgiveness 95.00 

Reverence 97.08 

Service 97.92 

Justice 94.23 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebration Worship 
For hard work, great improvement or good behaviour  

CLASS  

Friendship Leon 

Endurance Mehrsa 

Peace Kalden 

Forgiveness Ava 

Reverence Lucy 

Service Whole Class 

Justice Oscar & Sophie 
 

___________________________________________________ 

School Calendar  
The School Calendar can be found on our website. 
___________________________________________________ 

Y5 & 6 Careers Day 
Can you help? Unfortunately one of our speakers can no 
longer join us, if anyone is available to kindly come along 
to talk to the children about your career please let us know 
ASAP. The session will run from 1:30 – 3pm Friday 26th 
May, speaking to small groups of children over four 10 -15 
min sessions during the afternoon. 
 
During the day the children will participate in activities 
helping them to consider potential careers. In the 
afternoon, they will attend a careers fair, they will be able 
to listen to talks run by parent volunteers about the jobs 
they do. These include: House Of Commons, resourcing & 
HR, Diagnostic Radiographer, Marketing, advertising and 
PR, Research team at Sky and a Scientist. The children 
have already been given a summary of the career talks 
available and they have chosen the talks they would like to 
attend. They will have the opportunity to visit four talks 
during the course of the afternoon. We are very grateful to 
the parents who have volunteered to give up their time 
next Friday for what we anticipate to be a hugely inspiring 
and thought-provoking event.  
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